
EMCS Weekly Message for June 10, 2020 

 
Appointment booking for in-class support for the week of June 15-19 is now available online at 
https://emcs.studentappointments.net/. The booking system for next week will close at 9pm on Saturday, June 
13th.   
 
We are also using School Appointments Online https://emcs.schoolappointments.com/ for families to sign up for a 
time to return the items such as district owned textbooks, novels, and chrome books (with power cords), as well as 
allowing families an opportunity to pick up their locker items.  

 
Term 4 and Final report cards will be posted to your My Ed portal June 24, 2020.  Please continue to stay in 
close contact with teachers and make sure that you know how you are doing with your skill development and 
meeting the learning standards for each course.  My Ed portal login and password reset instructions can be 
found on our website here: http://emcs.web.sd62.bc.ca/parents/parent-portal-instructions/ 
 
Congratulations to Beth K.! 
 
For her illustrations in “There’s a Dragon in the Hen House”.  Beth K. is graduating from EMCS this June, and 
found a way to express her real self through her art.  She chose to overcome her challenges and obstacles by 
making magic happen with her drawings. Beth focuses on her abilities and strengths, knowing that inside the 
ordinary love is there, waiting to happen!  
   

 
 
Good work Jamie S.! 
 
Sustainability class at home in the garden!  
 

https://emcs.studentappointments.net/
https://emcs.schoolappointments.com/
http://emcs.web.sd62.bc.ca/parents/parent-portal-instructions/


    
 
Graduation Update 
   
Graduates have now received their confirmation of their time to walk across the beautiful EMCS stage or pick 
up their graduation items on June 24th. It also looks like the graduation photos generously supported by the 
grad class of 1978 will be published in the Sooke News Mirror on June 25th. This is the same day that we hope 
our official video graduation ceremony will be released! More details will be sent closer to the date with regard 
to how to view the ceremony. 
 
Parent Advisory Council 
 
EMCS has a small but mighty group of parents who run our PAC. We are grateful to all the parents involved. We 
would like to thank Paul Homer and Laurie Hornsby for their leadership and contributions. Congratulations on 
their graduation! Our next PAC meeting, which will include our transition to a new team will be Tuesday, June 
16th at 6:30pm on MS Teams. Please email Principal Laura Fulton at lfulton@sd62.bc.ca for the link if you would 
like to join the meeting. 
 
We would like to hear your feedback!  
  
The SLS is the only source of province-wide information about students’ learning experiences through the 
perspectives of students, parents/guardians, and school staff. Schools and districts use the SLS to make 
informed decisions around long-term planning and goal-setting, and in providing individual students 
personalized support. 

 Students/parents can complete the online SLS from home any time before midnight June 30th, 2020, providing 
immediate results to the school and the district at www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm. 

The EMCS Yearbook 

   

mailto:lfulton@sd62.bc.ca
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm__;!!AqQTiOZlHyw!sd2ZP8lnwlj9U3VGGdom5r52g3iERdiMXdpoqOw_io0dm1ELluisL-p0f8IQLuCwbw$


Click here for a sneak peek!!!   Yearbooks are still available for purchase online at 
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/, only 90 copies left!  Graduates will receive their yearbooks at the end of 
June with their graduation materials. Grade 9-11 students will receive their yearbooks in September.  
 

Opportunities from the Career Centre 

  
The Royal Canadian Marine Search and Rescue Inc. is looking to hire two students to provide assistance with the 
care of their large property on the Sooke Basin this summer.  Click here for more information.  
 
Resources 
  
A reminder to check the District and our school website for updates!  We appreciate your continued support for 
both your children and our staff.  

https://youtu.be/BUHt2yyBUnI
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
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